
July 11,  2021

 

 Finish Strong! 
Daniel 6 

 
 

Life is race; not a rat race, but a faith race!  We should desire to 
finish strong. Three keys from Daniel six can assist us. 

  I.          Dan. 6:1-9; Pr. 10:9; 11:1-3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 II.         Dan. 6:10-16;  Col. 4:2-4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
III.         Dan. 6:17-28; 1 Cor. 16:13;  
              Eph. 6:10; 2 Tim. 2:1, 3; 1 Ki. 10 & 11; Heb. 3:14; 12:1-3 
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Light 
Welcome 
    We’re so glad you’re here! 
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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861 
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi Password: brittfree82 
Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 

Interim Worship Director—Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com—951-317-9200 

Office Staff—Cherlyn Johnson, Katrina Peterson—brittfreechurch@gmail.com—843-3861 

Custodian—Tom Kardoes—515-320-3349 

 PRAYER NEEDS 

  

REMINDERS 
 

SUNDAY  1-15   Communion  
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m.   
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
 Nursing Home Service—3:00 p.m. 
 

 

TUESDAY  1-17 

  Community Prayer—Noon     

 

WEDNESDAY  1-18   
  Men’s Bible Study—6:15 a.m.  
  AWANA—3:45-5:00 p.m.  
  Truth Seekers—3:45-5:00 p.m.  
  Men’s Bible Study—6:30 p.m.   
  Middle School Youth Group—6:30-7:30 p.m.  

Please pray for: 
•For our Nation moving ahead from the midterm elections 
•Service Men & Women, Police Officers, Firemen and First Responders 
•Missionaries with special focus on Michael & Sylvia Skiba—Josiah Venture in  Poland 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  
•Les & Ellen Beery 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

  Doug Kneisel             Mike Ringham         Glen Schulz  Ramona Carlson   
  Vicki Braadland        Gail Parker        Rita Fox                     Kingston  Krumwiede   
  Amy Chase    Paul Delger    Dan Smith Jan Charbonneaux 

 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Weekly Budget:  $8,700                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $8,852.38 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES  
 SUNDAY  1-22    
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m.
 Annual Meeting—11:30 a.m. 
  
 
 
   

AWANA Cookies This Week:  1-18 
    Peggy Nelson, Margaret Guth, Suzanne      
    Schulz  
 
    

    
 
        
 

THE SECULAR CREED SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS will resume on 
January 22 when Pastor is back. 

LOOKING FOR THOSE WHO WOULD MAKE   
COOKIES/BARS for Youth Group.  If you would be willing to 
provide 3 dozen cookies or bars periodically to bless those who 
are in our youth groups, please sign up in the foyer.  Chris 
McNeese will contact you to schedule what works for you.  The 
cookies/bars can be left in the church kitchen before AWANA on 
the day you are scheduled.  If you have questions,     

          you can contact Chris McNeese (641-860-1698). 

FAREWELL FOR DON & JUDY ANDERSON TODAY 
They have purchased a home in Urbandale, IA and will be moving this week.   
If you would like to wish them farewell, they will be in Common Ground 
(Coffee Bar) area from 8:30 -10:00 a.m. and following the morning service. 

ANNUAL MEETING REPORTS ARE DUE BY TOMORROW 
If you have any questions, please contact Cherlyn Johnson.   

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY Beginning in February 
“Better” is a study by Jen Wilkin on the book of Hebrews. 
 
Wednesday Mornings at 9:30 starting February 1 
 

Thursday Evenings at 6:30 p.m. starting February 2 
 
All Women are invited! 
 


